Update for our

neighbors
Brooklyn infrastructure upgrade

February 2024

Dear Neighbor:

Starting in March National Grid and its contractors will begin working to upgrade existing infrastructure in your
area. More details on the specific upgrade are on the attached fact sheet. Once complete the project will
increase safety and reliability throughout our community and meet or exceed federal safety standards for
mandated inspections.

Project Timeline:

This project is anticipated to begin in March and will have intermittent work at multiple locations. We anticipate
completing this work by September 2024. During pauses in work, our site and excavations will be secured and
plated until the project is ready to complete remaining work.

Restoration:

Once work is complete, our crews will backfill excavations and restore the project impacted area to New York
City Department of Transportation (DOT) and New York State DOT specifications. Restoration activities include
but are not limited to paving of the roadway and sidewalk, restoring vegetation, and restoration of impacted
areas used for material storage.

For questions, concerns, or more information about this project, please contact us at the number or email below.

As always, our crews will work to minimize any impacts to the community, including parking throughout the
neighborhood. For your safety, please do not enter work zones and be mindful of work zones during and after
construction hours.

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we work towards completing this important project in your
neighborhood.

National Grid

Stakeholder Management

(718) 924-2823
Box.brooklyn@nationalgrid.com
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